
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March l 5, 1982 

The Honorable Jesse Helms 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Senator Helms: 

Michael Deaver has forwarded to me your kind letter of March 5 
encouraging Patricia Moehring, Faculty Music Coordinator for 
the Heritage School of Evangelism and Communication and her 
talented group of youngsters to sing at the White House on 
Monday, April 26. 

Unfortunately, Mrs. Reagan departs that afternoon for a trip 
and the President's schedule is very busy that day and it looks 
as if it will be impossible to accommodate this outstanding 
group of young Americans. 

I have taken the liberty, however, of putting your letter and 
the other material in my personal files and hope that some 
day soon we may be able to have them at the White House. 

cc: Michael Deaver 

Very sincerely yours, 

~ {.) J?n.ndCIL-
Mabel H. Brandon 
Social Secretary to 
the White House 

.. 



WASHINGTON, C.C. 20510 

March 5, 1982 

The Honorable Michael K. Deaver 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear Mike: 

Enclosed are copies of letters 
from Patricia Moehring, Faculty 
Music Coordinator for the Heritage 
School of Evangelism and Communication. 

Mrs. Moehring would like to set up 
a concert in the White House for her 
students. Now, I realize the White 
House is normally closed to visitors 
on Mondays, but I would deeply appreciate 
your trying to accommodate these young 
folks. They want to sing on Monday, 
April 26, 1982. 

I will leave this matter 1n your 
competent hands and I appreciate your 
cooperation. 

Kindest regards. 

Sincerely, 

JESSE HELMS:sh 

Enclosures 

cc: Mrs. Pat Moehring 
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" 
Charlotte,' North Carolina 28279 

t : fl 
January 27, 19C_ 

SENATOR JESSE HELMS 
4213 Dirksen Blvd. 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Senator Helms: 

704-554-6080 ' 

I am the Director of the music program at the HERITAGE 
SCHOOL OF EVANGELISM, located on the grounds. of PTL 
TELEVISION NETWORK, Charlotte, North Carolina. Please 
read the enclosed letter I have written to MS. Maybel 
Brandon in regards to a possible concert we might 
present at the Capitol. 

I would very much appreciate your support for this 
request and any other information that could be of 
assistance to us in this matter. 

Also, I would like to thank you for the fine job you 
are doing in the Congress. We are very proud of the 
new changes the President and Congress continues to 
make. I love our wonderful nation and I rejoice that 
at last the peoples choice for freedom is being expressed 
and fought for. I am very much in favor of the defense 
budget being increased. For years I have read and 
known the USA was falling more and more behind. How 
grateful we are that we can again be proud of our stand 
for freedom. WE WERE THRILLED AT THE STATE OF THE UNION 
MESSAGE. Please relay our thanks to the President. 

I will look forward to hearing fro~ you. Thank you. 

;j~~-
Pat Moehring ~ 
Music Co-Ordinator ~ 
HERITAGE SCHOOL OF EVANGELISM 
7224 Park Rd. 
Charlotte, N.C. 704 554-6080, Ext. 61 or 62 
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Charlotte, North Carolina 28279 

January 27, 1982 

MS . MA YBEL H . BRANDON~ 
SOCIAL SECRETARY 
E. WING 
WHITE HOUSE 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 

Dear Ms. Brandon: 

your suggestion in regards to a 
at the WHITE HOUSE on Monday, 

704-554-6080 

I am writing per 
possible concert 
April 26, 1982. 
at the Capitol. 

It would be a great honor to perform 

The members of the singing group are students enrolled 
at the HERITAGE SCHOOL OF EVANGELISM located on the 
grounds of the PTL TELEVISION NETWORK in Charlotte, 
North Carolina. The students represent all areas of the 
USA, Canada and Japan. 

The choir has been featured on the PTL CLUB, (a nationally 
syndicated Christian talk show based in Charlotte), 
100 HUNTLEY ST., (a Canadian syndicated talk show based 
in Toronto, Canada), as well as other TV and radio appear­
ances throughout the country. The group also ministers 

. the gospel of Jesus Christ in local churches, teen centers, 
prison and reformatories, or wherever we are invited. The 
musical package includes interesting and varied selections 
of patriotic and Christian music in the form of choir 
numbers, ensembles, and instrumentals. 

We would be priviledged to present a concert while we are 
in the Washington area. Naturally we would not expect any 

. remuneration but we would be grateful to sing out of our 
great love for our nation and for God. 

I will look forward to hearing from you. If you need further 
information, photographs, etc., we would be happy to supply 
them. 

Many thanks for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Pat Moehring, Music·co-Ordinator 

CC : SENA TOR ,T~SSE !'...,LMS 



THE WHITE HOU~E 

WA :0- H I N C.: T 0 f~ 

March 15, 1982 

Dear Mr. Hedeen: 

Thank you for your recent message. I appreciate the 
concern which prompted you to write. 

Administration officials have recently met with represen­
tatives of the construction industry regarding possible 
changes in the completed contract method of accounting. 
During that meeting industry representatives described 
what they believed to be the undesirable and unintended 
consequences of changing the existing law. Officials 
within the Treasury Department have since undertaken a 
review of the proposed changes. 

I was grateful to have the benefit of your comments and 
suggestions concerning the completed contract method of 
reporting taxable income. You can be sure that your 
message will receive serious attention. 

With best wishes, 

Mr. Marvin A. Hedeen 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Manager, Industrial Sales 
Wright-Schuchart-Harbor Company 
Post Off ice Box 3764 
Seattle, WA 98124 



February 24, 1982 

Mr. Michael K. Deaver 
Counsellor to the President 
The Executive Office of the President 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear Mr. Deaver: 

P.O. Box 3764 

Seattle, Washington 98124 

Phone (206) 447-7654 

TWX No. 910-444-2109 

Wright-Schuchart-Harbor Co. 

I understand that Congress is currently considering the elimination of 
taxes on completed construction contracts as one method of reducing the federal 
deficit. As a concerned citizen directly involved in this field, I believe such 
a measure would have a damaging financial impact on the construction industry 
and the U.S. economy, as well. 

Construction is a high risk business. Any requirement for such an industry 
to pay taxes on estimated income will increase the risk and result in companies 
being more conservative with their earnings. This tax change will lead to re­
duced earnings for publicly held companies, which will affect stock prices and 
the ability to raise new capital. Reduced earnings will also affect the ability 
of a company to obtain bonds for projects requiring funding. 

Many construction contracts provide for the owner to retain a portion of 
the contract price until the project is completed. This retention is often equal 
to the earnings on the project, and the contractor does not receive this amount 
in cash until it is released by the owner. The new tax change would require 
the contractor to borrow money or use operating capital to pay the income tax. 

The proposed tax would also be inflationary as the added.risk costs would 
be passed on to consumers. Increased borrowing would force the interest rates 
to remain high. This proposed tax measure would only contribute to further un­
employment due to business failures, and the high cost of money and projects 
due to the increased costs. 

This is an important issue to the construction industry. Please consider 
the proposed tax change carefully and review the serious impact it would have. 
Your assistance in preventing this change is appreciated. 

Very truly yours, 

WRIGHT SCHUCHART HARBOR CO. 

- ? ~ -

' // {/ ~~-c~~-
Marvin A. Hedeen 
Manager, Industrial Sales 

MAH/rp 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

March 15, 1982 

Dear Mr. Beckwith: 

Thank you for your recent message. I appreciate the 
concern which prompted you to write. 

Administration officials have recently met with represen­
tatives of the construction industry regarding possible 
changes in the completed contract method of accounting. 
During that meeting industry representatives described 
what they believed to be the undesirable and unintended 
consequences of changing the existing law. Officials 
within the Treasury Department have since undertaken a 
review of the proposed changes. 

I was grateful to have the benefit of your comments and 
suggestions concerning the completed contract method of 
reporting taxable income. You can be sure that your 
message will receive serious attention. 

With best wishes, 

Mr. Henry H. Beckwith 
President 
Tompkins-Beckwith, Inc. 
2160 McCoys Boulevard 
Jacksonville, FL 32203 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
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MICHAEL DEAVER 
COUNSELLOR TO THf PRESIDENT 
WHITE HOUSE 
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WISH TO ADVISE OUR COMPLETE OPPOSITION TC THE PROPOSAL TO MANDATE THE 
PERCENTAGE OF CONTRACT COMPLETED AS THE BASIS FOR FUTURE TAX 
COMPUTATION RATHER THAN PERMITTING THE CONTINUED USE OF THE COMPLETED 
CONTRACT ~ETHOD 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

March 15, 1982 

Dear Mr. Schneider: 

Thank you for your recent message. I appreciate the 
concern which prompted you to write. 

Administration officials have recently met with represen­
tatives of the construction industry regarding possible 
changes in the completed contract method of accounting. 
During that meeting industry representatives described 
what they believed to be the undesirable and unintended 
consequences of changing the existing law. Officials 
within the Treasury Department have since undertaken a 
review of the proposed changes. 

I was grateful to have the benefit of your comments and 
suggestions concerning the completed contract method of 
reporting taxable income. You can be sure that your 
message will receive serious attention. 

With best wishes, 

Mr. Frank J. Schneider 
Chairman of the Board 
Schneider, Inc. 
121 7th Street 
Pittsburgh, PA 15222 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



SC~NElnER INC J TfRRENOIRE 
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MIC~AEL DEAVER, COUNSELOR TO THE PRESIDENT 
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WE WOULD LIKF TO EXPRESS OUR OPPOSITION "TO THE PROPOSAL TO MANDATE A 
PERCENTAGE OF CONTRACT COMPLETED AS A BASIS OF FUTURE "TAX COMPUTATION 
RATHER THA~ PERMITTING THE CONTINUED USE OF THE COMPLETED CONT~ACT 
METHOD. 

THE CONSTRUCTION INDUSTRY HAS ALREADY BEEN SEVERELY ABUS~D DURING 
THIS RECESSION AND THIS MANDATE ~OULD BE AN EXTREME HARDSHIP ON OUR 
INDUSTRY 

SCHNEIDER INC FRANK J SCHNEIDER CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD 
121 7 ST 
PITTSBURGH PA 15222 

14131.1 EST 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 15, 1982 

Dear Miss Betts: 

Thank you for your recent letter concerning 
the Volunteer Mileage Bill (H.R. 768 and 
s. 473). I appreciate the interest which 
prompted you to bring your views to my atten­
tion. You can be sure that your comments 
will be given serious consideration by the 
appropriate members of the Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Miss Terri G. Betts 
3539 Watergrass Hill 
Columbus, OH 43220 



February 15, 1982 

Mr. Michael Deaver 
Chief of Staff 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear Mr. Deaver: 

3539 Watergrass Hill 
Columbus, Ohio 43220 

I am writing to request that you ask President Reagan to support the Volunteer 
Mileage Bill (H.R. 768 or Senate Bill s. 473). President Reagan's recent call 
to volunteer has meant alot to me and in order to get a break on the amount of 
traveling that I do, the mileage bill would be a great boost. I drive approxi­
mately 30 miles per week to do volunteer work and the cost of that drive excalates 
every year. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

cc: Mrs. Freda Nazeer 
\ / "--/ 

~~rely yours, _ 

\ !; , l - ~ ,) '77 ;10 t~'~[,,{~---
J 

, I ,, i-- (d 
/ -.____.., 

Terri G. setts - v 
GFWC (General Federation of Women's Clubs) Headquarters 
1734 N Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20036 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 15, 1982 

Dear Mr. Colman: 

Thank you for your recent message. I 
appreciate the interest in serving within 
this Administration which prompted your 
mailgram. Because most of the positions, 
both volunteer and compensated, are cur­
rently filled, I cannot be too optimistic. 
However, I have forwarded your mailgram 
to the appropriate officials for their 
review. 

With best wishes, 

Mr. Martin Colman 
211 Vance 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Pacific Palisades, CA 90272 
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MICHAEL K DEAVER 
DfPUlV Cl-IIEF OF STAFF 
WHITE t-lDUSE 
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AS A SUPPORTER OF THE PPESIDENT 1 S ECONOMIC REFORMS, AND AS A 
CO~SULTING ECONOMIST SPECIALIZING IN RE•ORGANIZING WASTEFUL 
OPERATIONS IN THE PRIVATE SECTOR, AS WELL AS HAVING LED A TASK FORCE 
WHICH UNCOVERtD A QUARTER BILLION DOLLARS !N WASTE IN THE LOS ANGELES 
UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT, I HEREBY OFFER MV TIME, WITHOUT CHARGE, TO 
ASSIST THE ADMINISTR~TION IN ITS PROGRAM TO REDUCE INEFFICIENCIES IN 
VARIOUS DEPARTMENTS AND PROGRAMS. 

t-'ARTP./ COLMAN 
ECONJMIST 

otsnb fST 

TO REPLY BY MAILGRAM, SEE REVERSE SIDE FOR WESTERN UN!ON'S 10LL - FREE PHOf<E: f\UMBERS 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 15, 1982 

Dear Mrs. Woods: 

Thank you for your recent letter concerning 
the Volunteer Mileage Bill (H.R. 768 and 
S. 473). I appreciate the interest which 
prompted you and the members of the Woman's 
Club of Phoenix to bring your views to my 
attention. You can be sure that your 
comments will be given serious considera­
tion by the appropriate members of the 
Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Mrs. Roger Woods 
President 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

The Woman's Club of Phoenix 
302 West Earll Drive 
Phoenix, AZ 85013 



302 WEST EARLL DRIVE 

PHOENIX, ARIZONA 85013 

PHONE 274-2389 

Phoenix, Arizona 

February 9, 1982 

United States Congress 

Mr • .Michael Deaver 

Deputy Chief of Staff at the White House 

Washington D. C. Washington 20500 

Dear Mr. Deaver, 

The Woman's Club of Phoenix supports the vol­

unteer mileage Bill #8R768. We urge your vote to support 

this bill. 

Thank you, /J /1 X:J I , 
sincere1y1/)t...:< /n~c-z -/1 ·/J«d~ 
Woman's Club of PhoE!'hix 

Mrs. Roger Woods, President 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 15, 1982 

Dear Miss Kuhn: 

Thank you for your recent letter concerning 
the Volunteer Mileage Bill (H.R. 768 and 
S. 473). I appreciate the interest which 
prompted you and the members of the Clawson 
Junior Women's Club to bring your views to 
my attention. You can be sure that your 
comments will be given serious considera­
tion by the appropriate members of the 
Administration. 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Miss Susan G. Kuhn 
1260 Langley 
Clawson, MI 48017 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WA,'5HINGION 

March 15, 1982 

Dear Mr. Roe: 

Thank you for your recent message. I appreciate the 
concern which prompted you to write. 

Administration officials have recently met with represen­
tatives of the construction industry regarding possible 
changes in the completed contract method of accounting. 
During that meeting industry representatives described 
what they believed to be the undesirable and unintended 
consequences of changing the existing law. Officials 
within the Treasury Department have since undertaken a 
review of the proposed changes. 

I was grateful to have the benefit of your comments and 
suggestions concerning the completed contract method of 
reporting taxable income. You can be sure that your 
message will receive serious attention. 

With best wishes, 

Mr. Kenneth A. Roe 
Burns and Roe, Inc. 
550 Kinderkamack Road 
Oradell, NJ 07649 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
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BURNS AND ROE INC IS VERV MUCM OPPOSEO TO THE ADMINISTRATIONS CURRENT 
PROPOSAL TO CONGRESS RELATIVE TO TME METHOD OF CONSTRUCTION CONTRACT 
TAXATION 

IT rs VIRTUALLY IMPOSSIBLE TO ACCURATELV ACCESS PROFITS ON A 
MULTI•YEAR CONSTRUCTION PROJECT DURING THE TERM OF THE PROJECT PROPER 
COMPILATION OF PROFITS CANNOT BE MADE UNTIL THE PROJECT IS COMPLETED, 
ADDITIONALLY THE PERCENTAGE OF CONTRACT COMPLETE METMOD OF TAXATION 
pqoPOSED1 ~ILL CREATE SEVERE CASH FLOW PROBLEMS FOR CONTRACTORS ON 
MULTl•YEAR PROJECTS 

BURNS AND ROE INC APPRECIATES VOUR CONSIDERATION OF THIS VERY SERIOUS 
ISSUE 

KENNETH A ROE 

1'.1158 tST 

MGMCO~P 

TO F\tPLY BY f/.AILGRt,f.'.. S':E' ~;('VERSE Sl~E F,:.: 0 \'/i~:;;-,. l':.".·.c ·,, :[ f<' i '" · ',-,;· 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTOr\J 

March 15, 1982 

Dear Mr. Shupe: 

I want to respond to your letter of February 4, 1982. 

Our nation was founded upon the ideal that all men 
should be free to rise as far as their abilities and 
talents would take them. Our Constitution is dedicated 
to protecting the liberties of the individual and to 
guaranteeing equal rights under the law. This Adminis­
tration has proudly committed itself to upholding the 
American tradition of liberty and to defending the 
rights of all its citizens under the United States 
Constitution. 

Mr. Ralph Shupe 
Route 2, Box 184 
Wilmington, IL 60481 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



Mr. Michael Deaver, 
c/o_ White House, 

- -\fiishington, D. C. 20 500 

Dear Mr. Deavers 

,A.\,V• - • --·- -- •. 

Wilmington, Ill. 60481 
February 4, 1982 

Jimmy Carter must be laughing his simple-minded head off at those of 
us who voted for Reagan in the mistaken belief that we;d get something 
better. You can bet yer bippy we won't vote for Ronnie again. If you'd 
like ·to know why, just read on. 

1. Asinine ~ro-Communist Polish loan bailout. See Wall St. Journal 
editorial 2/J/82. The so-called bankers involved should be confined.in a 
mental or penal institution, preferably the latter. 

2. Anyone who supports any segment of the so-called "civil rights" laws 
is either demented or a deliberately bestial enemy of civilization. Anyone 
familiar with racial history knows that the Negroids dropped out of the 
upward march of civilization over J,000 years ago when they failed to 
match the achievement of the Caucasoids and Mongoloids in developing the 
art of writing. Each year, a majority of your negroid darlings prove 
their incapability of absorbing sufficie~t education to fit into our 
increasingly technological society. An almost minutely small percentage 
of negroes is capable of being civilized and educated but, on the record, 
most of them are pimps, whores, dope peddlers, muggers, and murderers. 

J. Tax-exempt schools. In a FREE country, a school which limited its 
enrollment to cross-eyed male albinos between the ages of 11 and lJ would 
be granted the same exemption offered to any other school. If you read 
the recent Wm. Raspberry column telling as how many young negroes see 
education and work as "white" and, therefore, something to be avoided, then 
even you are aware that continued negrifica~ion of our schools and industries 
can only lead to national disaster. 

It may be true that all men are "created equal," but everyone except 
morons and imbeciles knows that the equality ends very soon after "creation." 

Some educated negroes are fully aware of the fatal and pervasive 
shortcomings of their sub-human brethren. If you'd like a bibliography, 
I'll be glad to furnish it. 

The nature of our racial afflicC\ion was put into focus by Spanish 
philosopher Ortega y Gasset who described it •s "the tyrannical myth of 
equality." If you are in any way qualified for the post you hold, you 
know that the tyranny of the equality myth is rapidly destroying our 
schools, our armed forces, our cities, our industry, and bankrupting our 
various levels of government. 

If you doubt that "civil rights" laws are promoting an outright reversion 
to jungle savagery, come summer just take your family for a nighttime stroll 
thru downtown Washington streets without bodyguards three or four nights 
each week for a month. If you survive, your education on equality and civil 
rights will have been greatly enhanced. Why should you take such a risk? 
Because that is the risk to which you are subjecting every civilized 
citizen of the United States: 

It appears, tho, that we'll have to wait until the negroid savages have 
either a president or some Supreme Court justices for lunch - medium rare -
before the political tide will turn in favor of a besieged white 
civilization. 

4. Aid to Israel. Israel is a cancerous economic, political, and social 
monstrosity eating away at the heart of western civilization. Unless you 
are 9omvletely uninformed! you know that the current economic blight 
arfl1ct1ng western econom es can be traced directly to the insane u. s. 



2 - deaver 2/4/82 

intervention in the '73-'74 Arab-Israeli War. Pre-war Arab oil was about 
$3.00 per bbl. u. s. used Arab oil to help Jews kill Arabs. Arabs shut 
off oil. Post-embargo Arab oil prices went out the roof. People stopt 
buying Detroit "gas guzzlers." Auto and associated industries went into 
a tailspin which continues. If awareness of this obvious fact ever seeps 
thru the skulls of workers - employed or unemployed - who voted for the 
likes of Kennedy, O'Neill, and Reagan, both the Zionists and their spineless 
supporters had damn well better have transportation quickly available to 
some other country lest they be hanged from the nearest tree limb. 

You're too young to remember it, but the UAW was spawned in violence 
and there is little reason to doubt that it and kindred unions may die in 
violence against their betrayers. So ••• by your unconstitutional spending 
of tax funds for foreign aid inimical to the interests of u. s. workers, 
you may be flirting with going down the tube along with the once-great 
nation which liberal scum is steering toward suicide. 

You (the Reagan administration) were given a great opportunity to 
salvage QUr nation but you are failing miserably. 

If Reagan has a commitment to serve as an assistant to Menachem "The Mad 
Bomber" Begin, he should have the decency to resign and move to Israel. 
We desperately need a pro-U. s. president. 

If he has a commitment to the negrification of this country, Reagan 
should move without bodyguards into a negro housing project such as Cabrini­
Green in Chicago. The man certainly needs education in the facts of life 
as they pertain to the races. Before he continues the practice of forcing 
us to pay billions for the production, care and feeding of dangerous 
criminal negro bastards, he should be man enough to live among the creatures. 

This letter is written more in sorrow than in anger. ·I'm past 70 so 
there isn't a helluva lot of time left for me to suffer the fear, brutality, 
and indignities to which you liberals are subjecting the civilized, both 
negro and white. But I have several youthful friends and it grieves me to 
see them robbed of the heritage which should be theirs.· This country has 
been good to me until recent years. and it could also·be good to them. But 
putting Israel and negro thugs plus u. s. financing of Communist expansion 
lliiruru•u•ax t1p&d!HrJPpt•:cftxgxlipl••••Ki stxl:aaalai 
ahead of the national welfare has left us ripe for plucking by Communist 
Russia. If you'll check, you•11 find that integration and permissiveness 
have reduced our Armed Forces to what a retired army colonel described as 
"a uniformed mob." 

If you believe your best interest lies in the destruction of the United 
States, just watch Reagan go full steam ahead on his present course and, if 
you survive, you'll have cause to rejoice in the near future. 

His "New Federalism" is a great idea but it'll be only an empty gesture 
if he continues his support of national negrification and aid to Israel. 

Cy - Rep. Ed Madigan 
Sen. Jesse Helms 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 15, 1982 

Dear Mr. Van Allen: 

Thank you for your recent letter. I appreciate the 
concern which prompted you to write. 

Certainly, the quality and condition of America's prisons 
and penal system are an important priority for all those 
who seek an effective and human criminal justice system. 
You may wish to contact officials of the Bureau of Prisons. 
The Bureau is responsible for the care and custody of 
those persons convicted of Federal crimes and sentenced 
by the courts to serve a period of time incarcerated in 
a Federal penal institution. The proper address is, Bureau 
of Prisons, Department of Justice, Washington, D.C. 20534. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

The Reverend Morton Van Allen 
Red Schoolhouse Road 
Fishkill, NY 12524 



1.:r. ?il.chael Deaver 
Assistant To The President 
Executive Office Building 
Washington D.C. 

Dear Mr. Deaver, 

February 5t 1982 

I am a officer of an association for the improvenrent 

of prisoners and prisons in the United States and Abroad. 

The Name of the Association is The Prisoner's Assistance 

and Rehabilation Association (PARA). We are interested in 

the President's position on prison conditions in the United 

States and a liaison at the White House we could contact for 

further information on continuing interests. 

I thank you in advance for your consideration and 

hopefully speedy response. 

~1:IW~ 
Reverend Morton Van Allen 
Red Schoolhouse Road 
!Fishkill, New York 12524 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINC,TON 

March 15, 1982 

Dear Mr. Balfrey: 

Thank you for your recent message. I appreciate 
your support for the Administration and your con­
cern for its continued success. It is always 
encouraging to hear from thoughtful citizens like 
you who share the President's views on limited 
government and tax relief. You can be sure that 
your comments and the articles you enclosed with 
your letter will be brought to the attention of 
the appropriate Administration officials. 

With best wishes, 

Mr. Thomas F. Balfrey 
Three Arbor Road 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

North Chelmsford, MA 01863 



February 
23rd 
1982 

Dear Nir. Deaver: 

There are enclosed the editorial from THE SUNDAY SUN 
and the Warren T. Brookes column. 

THE SUN continues in its support of President Reagan 
and I'm sure that all in the administration 
appreciates it. I wish that those in Washington who 
supposedly represents us up in this neck of the woods 
would digest some of THE SUN'S thoughts to help them 
get us all out of the mess we are in. 

Stay well. 

Cordially, 

Thomas F. Baltrey 
Three Arbor Road 
North Chelmsford, Ma. 
01863 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTOJ\J 

March 15, 1982 

Dear Mr. Maness: 

Thank you for your recent letter. I appreciate the 
concern which prompted you to write. 

In his State of the Union Address, President Reagan 
restated his commitment to eliminate the Department 
of Education as a cabinet-level agency. As this goal 
can only be achieved through legislation, the Adminis­
tration is currently developing a proposal to be 
submitted to the Congress. 

I am grateful to have your comments and suggestions on 
this matter. You can be sure that they will be brought 
to the attention of the appropriate members of the 
Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Mr. Harold Maness 
Route 1, Box 280 
Sutherland, NE 69165 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
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